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GOVT. DEGREE COLLEGE ANANTNAG 
 

DEPARTMENT OF WATER MANAGEMENT 
AND 

 DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES  
 

ENERGY CONSERVATION DRIVE IN COLLEGE CAMPUS REPORT-2023 

 

Department of Water Management and Department of Environmental Sciences in collaboration with 

college NSS, NCC and Debate & Seminar Committee organised Energy Conservation drive in 

college campus on 2nd March 2023 to mark the eighteenth meeting of Group of Twenty (G20), a 

Summit, under the leadership of Worthy Principal, Prof. Muzafar Ahmad Bhat. The overarching 

aim was to provide general awareness platform for faculty & students and to sensitise all 

stakeholders of college about the energy scenario in college. The conservation drive was kick-started 

by the worthy Principal, Professor Muzafar Ahmad Bhat with his inaugural awareness talk about 

the conservation of energy and the concept of green campus by establishment of solar power system 

in our college hostel. 

Dr. Sartaj Ahmad Ganie, Head Deptt. of Water Management highlighted the significance and 

importance of, energy conservation in mitigating the Climate Change. He also impressed upon the 

importance of solar plants in maintaining the ecological balance. 
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Prof. Raveed Yousuf, NSS officer of GDC Anantnag highlighted the importance of Energy 

Conservation awareness through different activities to get sensitised about environmental concerns 

like pollution, global climate change as well as plastic free environment. He also impressed upon the 

students regarding their role as stake holders of the only earth for energy conservation. 

 

Prof. Farooq Ahmad Malik, Convenor Debate, seminar committee and coordinator G-20 

programs with his inaugural talk highlighted various program and events pertaining to G-20 summit 

2023  

At last, esteemed Principal commended the commitment and the efforts put in by various 

departments during conservation programme.  

 
The event was concluded by Dr. Sartaj Ahmad Ganie, Head Deptt of Water Management 

by providing vote of thanks to all the students, accompanying faculty for their active participation in 

G-20 program. 

 

 
 
 
Dr. Sartaj A. Ganie                      Prof. Farooq A. Malik                                      Principal 

 

Head Deptt. of Water Mgmt.   Coordinator G-20 programs              Prof. Muzafar Ahmad Bhat 


